
Chestertown lions club conducts 
road clean-up Service activity 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pictured (from left to right) Past Club President Rick Coffman and Project Chair Matt Kempel prepare trash bags 
for disposal.  

The Chestertown Lions Club conducted a road clean-up service event on November 9th with 11 members 
participating.  This state highway program permits volunteer groups to pick up litter and recyclables 
along the County’s right-of-ways. Groups are recognized for their efforts to improve the appearance of 
the community by placing road placards along their area of responsibility. These efforts help decrease 
debris that can possibly wash into the Chesapeake Bay and its tributaries. The Club conducts these road 
clean-ups at 3-month intervals along Church Hill Road from near Anthony’s Flowers to Sparkle Pools. 


